
Wednesday, September 6 
 

 Welcome Back Students and Staff!   

 Teachers:  Please remember to turn in your blue 2nd period enrollment form if you 
haven’t done so already and don’t forget to turn in your gold 3rd period form no later 
than 10 am. 

 Hey, Freshman! Want to meet more people, get involved, have a voice, and make 
the most of your high school experience? Then RUN FOR OFFICE! It’s a wide open 
race because everyone is new to Everett High, so this year is your year to throw your 
hat in the ring. Election packets can be picked up from Mrs. Waller in room B-313.  

 If you would like to be a part of a life-changing DECA Chapter this year and you have 
already taken or are currently enrolled in DECA I (Business and Marketing), come by 
Mrs. McCormick’s room in B-315 to pick up an application. This is your chance to 
take advantage of DECA’s #LIMITLESS opportunities! 

 Hello, from the library!  We are looking forward to hearing about what you read over 
the summer!  If you have not completed your summer reading assignment, It’s not 
too late! Stop by the library and we can set you up! 

 Have you heard? Next summer, Mrs. Smith is taking students from EHS to ICELAND! 
If you're interested and want more information, come to S202 and pick up a travel 
information packet. Also, be listening to the announcements for information on the 
up-coming parent information meeting. Get ready for a trip of a lifetime! 

 The Career Center has moved locations and is now in the A building room A107 
across from the Counseling Office. Mrs. Weir would love to help you with all things 
Community Service, Volunteering, Jobs, Resumes, Special summer and Enrichment 
Programs, Naviance, College, & Scholarships. Stop by for a visit! 

 Girls, The Sky’s the Limit! Everett Community College is hosting Girls in Aviation Day 
on Saturday Sept 23 and  has reserved spots for four Everett High Girls to attend. 
Visit the Career Center in A107 by Friday to sign up. 

 Congratulations to the Boys JVs tennis team for their 4-2 victory over Cascade. 

 Come support your girls' volleyball teams at their first match of the season 
tomorrow night in the gym! JV and C-team start at 5:15 and varsity starts at 7:00. 
See you there!! 
 


